
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (High Street & Lodge Road, 
West Bromwich) (Temporary Road Closure) Order 2025 intends to 
temporarily prohibit vehicles from proceeding along High Street which will be 
closed for approximately 30 metres in both directions from the junction of 
Lodge Road (04/02/2025 – 05/02/2025) and Lodge Road which will be closed 
at the junction of High Street for approximately 20 metres (04/02/2025 – 
05/02/2024).  
 
Access to any affected frontages will be maintained, but only when safety 
permits.  
 
A traffic diversion route will be signed for the High Street closure via 
Dartmouth Street, Oak Lane, Oxford Road, Izons Road, Oak Road, Price Street 
and vice-versa.  
 
A traffic diversion route will be signed for the Lodge Road closure via 
Edward Street, Dartmouth Street, Oak Lane and Oxford Road.  
 
A second traffic diversion route will be singed for the Lodge Road closure via 
Moor Street, Oak Road and Izons Road.  
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 05/02/2025 effective from 04/02/2025 (24hrs).  
 
Purpose – to facilitate access for maintenance works by Customer Solutions 
Plus on behalf of Severn Trent Water.  
 
For more information, please contact Azeez Adeyoe of Severn Trent Water 
on 03339 969800. 


